
February 2017 Newsletter 

Well that was the first half term of 2017. FOSV have been a bit quiet after a very busy and  successful Nov/Dec. 

Thank You for all your support over this period (and always). It was a lot of work, hopefully offering a variety of 

options in which you could choose to help raise funds for your children’s school. We couldn’t have done it    

without you. Behind the scenes we have been busy planning for some fab events for you to get involved in and 

enjoy.  Lots of exciting things coming up, we will keep you posted! 

Movie Night/Teddy Time   Friday 24th Feb 

Our next movie is TROLLS for years 1—6 and for   
Foundation Stage we are offering 45 minutes of 

“Teddy Time”, where children can bring their teddies 
and have a story/short film along with a warm drink 

and biscuits.   

Next Disco is Friday 23rd June 
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Thobani Accountants  -  School Discos                                                                                                              

CS Carpentry  -  Movie Nights                                                                                                                                                                     

Newborough Pharmacy  -  Auction Night                                                                      

Wyevale Garden Centre  -   Christmas Fayre                                                            

Crowland Caravans and Camping  -  Christmas Quiz                                                                                                                          

Updates and News                                                 

Thank You to  all our event Sponsors        

                                    

 

 

 

We are currently in the process of ordering some new benches for the key 

stage 2 playground . 

MAY DAY 2017   Saturday 20th May   

Our annual May Day celebrations are fast                           

approaching and we are busy planning another 

amazing day.  

Anybody wishing to assist in anyway at all, your help 

would be much appreciated.  We would love the 

community to get involved. If you would like a stall 

please email FOSV                                                                                                              

Auction & Live Band Evening                                     

Saturday 18th March 

We are so excited to announce FOSV’s very first       

Night with The Lazoons and Charity Auction Night.      

We have been working really hard and received some 

fantastic  prizes. Thank You to all the companies and 

people who have donated, if anybody wishes to donate 

towards this event we would be most grateful. 

Tickets on sale from Bridge Hardware , South View 

School office or email FOSV 

A night not to be missed!!  

This event is being kindly sponsored by                      

Newborough Pharmacy  

Dates for your Diary 

Mothers Day pop up shop   Friday 24th March                   

Easter Competition     Friday 31st March                             

Bags to School          Monday 24th April                                                                

May Day            Saturday 20th May                                                       

Fathers Day pop up shop          Friday 16th June                  

School Disco                       Friday 23rd June                           
Car Boot        Saturday 8th July                    

Have a great half term!!   Happy Valentines Day! 

Mother’s Day 

On Friday 24th of March FOSV will be setting up a pop up 

shop in school where children will be given the opportunity, if 

they wish, to come along and purchase a gift for the     

“special lady” in their life. We love the idea that your child 

can choose the gifts themselves, keeping it a lovely surprise.               

Information about this  will be sent out via parentmail. 

Follow us on:      Facebook  -  Friends of South View                 

                 Twitter  -  @FOSVschool                                            

email: friendsofsouthview@hotmail.com 


